
@PerdiswellPri                     

Dear Families, 
 
Next week is a very special week for Perdiswell Primary School as we 
make the final transition and convert to Academy, joining Tudor 
Grange Trust on Thursday 1

st
 April. It feels both poignant and exciting 

that we have had fifty very positive years as Perdiswell Primary 
School but we start the next fifty, as Tudor Grange Primary Academy 
Perdiswell.  
 
An additional information document, responding to the main concerns 
and questions raised in the Tudor Grange Information feedback form, 
has now been uploaded to the website page. Uniform orders for key 
items has been placed with our suppliers and we will send more                  
information in the summer term for you to select sizes. 
 
Teachers have hosted the first Parent Evening appointments this 
week and all discussions have been focussing on the children’s return 
to school and any areas of support that parents can help with. On 
Monday, we are hosting the second evening of appointments.  If you 
have not booked an appointment, please contact the school office and 
they will check availability. 
 
An update letter regarding our Covid 19 safety measures, has been 
sent to you today. Can I also remind you that drop off for infants is 
staggered to avoid clusters of mixed year groups. Year 1 at 8.45am, 
Year 2 at 8.50am and Reception at 8.55am. At 8.40am there 
seems to be a large group of mixed infant children waiting to enter 
and this is causing some concern. At pick up time, we ask that you 
keep your children with you to exit through the car park, as this is not 
a safe area for children to run on the grass banks and between the 
cars. Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
Next Thursday, due to our Academy conversion and change over to a 
new catering supplier, the menu will be limited to a packed lunch                  
option and the children will select their sandwich choice during                 
morning registration. A separate letter sent with this newsletter also 
explains that sandwiches are now part of the three week menu                
options and you can re-submit your pre-order form if your child would 
prefer a packed lunch. 
 
Today we have received a letter for all children from the Secretary of 
State for Education, Gavin Williamson, thanking them for their resili-
ence in such tough times. The letter can be viewed by following this 
link:  A letter to young people from Gavin Williamson MP, Secretary of 
State for Education.  
 
                                                          Take care,      Rachel Hughes 
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Dates for your Diary 

Date Event 

Monday 

29th March 

Early Parents’               

Evening  

3:30-5:30pm 

Thurs 1st 

April   

Perdiswell Primary 

School becomes    

Tudor Grange         

Primary Academy 

Perdiswell 

Break up for the              

Easter holidays 

Tuesday 
20th April 

Children return to 
school 

Wednesday 
28th April 

4C Swimming         
resumes 

Coming Next Week!… 

https://dfemedia.blog.gov.uk/2021/03/26/a-letter-to-young-people-from-gavin-williamson-mp-secretary-of-state-for-education/
https://dfemedia.blog.gov.uk/2021/03/26/a-letter-to-young-people-from-gavin-williamson-mp-secretary-of-state-for-education/


 

 

 

Freedom Leisure are now offering an opportunity to play some free tennis at the new courts in Gheluvelt and Cripplegate Parks.  

 

On 29th and 30th of March from 4-5pm Freedom Leisure are holding a series of free family Mini Red Tennis events where parents can book a slot and play with their children over the smaller 

courts they have now at Cripplegate Park.  

 

For those new to tennis or wishing to return after a break on Saturday 3rd of April Freedom Leisure are holding a free taster day, again for children and adults.   

All of the above will be bookable via the website below.  

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/FreedomLeisureTennis 

 

Lastly Freedom Leisure offer a range of 12-month household passes for £65 and concessionary rates which includes free court usage for those who qualify. For more information please click 

here :-  

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/FreedomLeisureTennis/Membership/Join       https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/FreedomLeisureTennis/Membership/Concessions 

Please remember that you still have 
access to a wide number of reading 

books on Collins Big Cat. You will have 

been emailed your log on details from 

your child’s class teacher. If you need 

a reminder of the username, please 

send a message to the year group 

email. 

Forgotten Items 
 

Please ensure your children 
come into school with all they 

need.   
 

The office staff are unable to 
cross bubbles to deliver these 

items. 

 Thank you. 

 
 

National Day of Reflection 
      

We’re supporting the National Day of Reflection on 23 March, the first anniversary of the UK lockdown, to                
commemorate this tragic loss of life and to stand together with everyone who’s grieving. 

 
Here at St Stephen's, we will be recognising this in a couple of ways in the coming week: 

  

 yellow ribbons will be available for anyone to hang on one of the yew trees in the Church yard, and to say a 
prayer, either for a specific individual they have lost or in solidarity with the nation's loss 

 

 the Church building will be open from 8.30am - 5.00pm for private prayer and you would be very welcome to 
come in and light a candle.   

 
If you would prefer to stay at home, there is a short Act of Prayer to mark the event which you may wish to follow. 

See the link below: 
  

www.churchofengland.org/resources/coronavirus-covid-19-guidance/national-day-reflection 
 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/FreedomLeisureTennis
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/FreedomLeisureTennis/Membership/Join
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/FreedomLeisureTennis/Membership/Concessions
http://www.churchofengland.org/resources/coronavirus-covid-19-guidance/national-day-reflection


Although we are unable to send out  magazines at the moment,                                    
‘Families Magazine’  and ‘Raring2Go’ have kindly sent us  

links to their latest  publications.  
Please click the images to view them. 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/famh_wmarapr21digital?fr=sYjI0ODMyOTcxMzk&utm_source=BenchmarkEmail&utm_campaign=Distribution_Points_Mag_Link_MarApr_2nd_Message&utm_medium=email
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/herefordandworcester/spring/







